
Called Meeting of the Livingston Mayor and Board of Alderman on September 17, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. 

 

                                                                                    Alderman Present:   Kelly Coleman  

                                                                                                                         Ronald Dishman 

                                                                                                                         Ken Dodson 

                                                                                                                         David Langford                                                                                                             

                                                                                                                         Chris Speck   

                                                                                                                         Bill Winningham 

                                                                                                                    

                                                                                  Alderman Absent:      None 

 

 

Mayor Curtis Hayes called the meeting to order. 

 

This meeting was to discuss Carr Subdivision. 

 

Street Supt. Wayne Peek stated that some of the paved driveways would have to be cut and more water 

may go on some property.  He stated that oil and chip is just a band aid. 

 

Alderman Dishman stated that he wants to see the street paved but doesn’t want to see taxes raised 

because some people can’t afford to pay the taxes that they already have to pay.  He stated that we 

need to cut expenses. 

 

Alderman Langford stated that if we can pave without raising taxes he is all for it. 

 

The Board discussed long term paving plans and also discussed package liquor revenue ear marked for 

paving. 

 

Mayor Hayes presented the payment schedule on a 500,000.00 loan from the Tennessee Municipal 

Bond Fund.  The first payment would not be due until October or November of 2019. 

 

After discussion, Kelly Coleman made the motion to borrow the $500,000.00 for paving and for the 

revenue from package liquor be ear marked for paving.  Chris Speck seconded the motion.  The vote was 

6 yes and 0 no. 

 

Ken Dodson made the motion to adjourn.  Bill Winningham seconded the motion.  The vote was 6 yes 

and 0 no. 
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